PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
PO BOX B699
PHILADELPHIA PA 19101
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March 25, 1982

Re: Docket Nos.

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission
washington, DC 208555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are ten copies of additional revisions to the
Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Emergency Plan Implementing
Procedures. These procedures are submitted, within 30 days of
the change, per regulations in 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, Section V.

The procedures being submitted are the following:

EP 206, Rev. 3
EP 206A, Rev. 1
EP 206B, . 1
EP 207, Rev, 2
EP 207A, Rev. 1
EP 207B, Rev, 1
EP 207C, Rev. 1
EP 207D, Rev. 1
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Mr. Harold R. Denton

Three copies have been sent under separate cover to R.
C. Haynes, Region I, Office of Inspection and Enforcement.

Very truly yours,

Enclosure

Mr. R. C. Haynes, Director
Region I
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

r

Site Inspector - Peach Bottom




